

Darvel Primary School P3/4 Class Newsletter Mrs Richardson September 2022

Literacy

We have been learning to:

Assessing our reading, writing and spelling

Next we will be learning to

- Use correct punctuation
- Revising our sounds

Numeracy

We have been learning to

Assessing our maths and numeracy

Next we will be learning to

- Place value
- Using a range of resources to allow us to work independently on tasks
- 2D and 3D shape

Learning across the Curriculum

We have been learning

- About our rights to create a class charter
- Seasonal vegetables harvesting and making soup

Next we will be learning

- Art in the outdoors
- STEAM Challenges
- Teambuilding

General update from teacher

Hello everyone, it is lovely to welcome the children back to a new school year after what I hope was a lovely summer. The class have settled in well to life in Primary 3 /4 and it has been a pleasure getting to know each child individually. I am looking forward to the year ahead and working alongside your child.

